PE29. Funding Strategy Statement

The Committee and Board considered a report by the Director of Corporate
and Housing Services on the draft Funding Strategy Statement and seeking
approval for its issue to stakeholders as part of a wider consultation
exercise.

Decision

The Committee and Board noted the report.

The Committee agreed:-

(1) that Committee and Board members submit any final comments
on the report to the Chief Finance Officer by 18 February 2018;
and

(2) that a final report be submitted to the meeting in March 2018 for

approval and enabling subsequent consultation with Trades
Unions and Fund Employers.



